
SMS Sunday Message: April 23 - 27 
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week 
of April 23 - 27.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS community 
via email, and will also be available on our website under the ​Sunday 
Messages​ tab: 
 

● We have a few sporting events this week!  On Monday, April 23, our 
soccer teams will play at home in a coed game against Amherst 
Middle School at 4:30pm.  On Wednesday, April 25, our boys and 
girls soccer teams will be away in a doubleheader against Dunbar 
Middle School at 4:30pm and 5:45pm, respectively.  On Thursday, 
April 26, our boys tennis team will be away against Dunbar Middle 
School at 4:30pm.  Also on Thursday, our track team will meet at 
Heritage High School for the City Championship at 4:30pm.  Lets 
come out and cheer our Spartans to victory!  Go Spartans!  

 
● COMING SOON!!​  Our Spartan Drama Club production of ​“You’re a 

Good Man, Charlie Brown!”​ is coming in just two weeks!  There are 
only two performances, on Friday and Saturday, May 4-5 at 7pm. 
Tickets are available at the door, $3 for students and $5 for adults. 
Students from art and drama classes, as well as the Drama Club 
have been working hard to bring this charming story to life!  Please 
contact Ms. Kathryn Arnold on Monday, April 23, if you are interested 
in supporting the Drama Club by buying a Charlie Brown tee shirt for 
$20.  Come out and be a part of something big—the first musical on 
the SMS Spartan Stage!!   Hope to see you there! 

 
● Parents and students, in the month of May we will be conducting SOL 

testing for all core classes, which include science, social studies, 
English, and math.  A testing calendar has been attached to this 
Sunday Messages email.  Hard copies of the calendar are also 



available in our front office.  Please take time to review this calendar 
together to prepare for each test adequately.  We are looking forward 
to great success! 

 
Please check todays email, our Twitter account (@SMS_Pride), and 
our website for more important information on school events.  Again, 
this is Matthew A. Mason, and I am pleased to serve as your principal! 
 


